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Ambition · Pride · Success  

16th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Virtual Open Evening – From 5.30pm on Tuesday 22nd September 
 
Due to COVID-19 it is not possible for schools to run the normal Open Evening events for current Year 5 and 6 
students this autumn.  However, we will be hosting our Virtual Open Evening next Tuesday from 5.30pm.  This will 
be available via www.haileyburyturnford.com and there will be a live Q&A session from 6.30pm.  Please do join us 
at our Virtual Open Evening if you have a child who wishes to join us in September 2021.  Further details can be 
viewed here: https://vimeo.com/456193394.  We will also be running individual tours for families during the 
school day from week, commencing Monday 28th September.  There will be arrangements in place for such visits 
to ensure they can happen safely.  All visitors will be required to socially distance, sanitise and wear face 
coverings throughout visits.  Please contact Miss Nethercott at nethercottl@haileyburyturnford.com to arrange a 
visit. 
 
Staff Training Day – Wednesday 23rd September 
 
Next Wednesday is a Staff Training Day.  School will be closed to all students.  Please note that teaching staff will 
not be setting work for students to complete on this day.  However, we would ask students to ensure all 
homework is up to date, and submitted via www.classcharts.com.  Students can also access lessons at the Oak 
National Academy at https://www.thenational.academy  and Seneca Learning at https://senecalearning.com/en-
GB/ in addition to homework tasks set by their teachers. 
 
Staff will be spending the day in school, carrying out curriculum work to ensure we continue to plan high quality 
teaching and learning for our students following our full re-opening. 
 
We have two further Staff Training Days during this academic year which are on Monday 4th January and Friday 
2nd July 2021.  Full term dates for this academic year, and autumn term 2021 can be found on our website: 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/term-dates/  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Robin Newman 
Principal 
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